
 
 
Volunteer opportunity: Countryside guest blogger 
 
Dates:  Flexible 
 

Can you tell the story of your local countryside or urban green spaces? Perhaps 
you know of a great local food store or want to highlight a hidden gem of 
Cheshire countryside accessible from Chester via public transport? Or would 
you like to share the story of a conservation activity that you’ve taken part in 
as part of ‘Welly Wednesdays’? 

CPRE, the countryside charity, aspires to a thriving, beautiful countryside for 
everyone. 

We’re working for a countryside that’s rich in nature, accessible to everyone 
and playing a crucial role in responding to the climate emergency. As the local 
CPRE group for Cheshire, we want to see a countryside with sustainable, 
healthy communities, accessible to those in towns and cities, to enrich all of 
our lives, nourish our wellbeing, and that we in turn nourish, protect and 
celebrate. We also want to highlight the value of local green spaces and urban 
parks as a place to experience nature on the doorstep. 

We are developing a new website and are looking for guest bloggers to write 
content; there are also opportunities to get involved with our social media 
channels (facebook, Instagram, twitter). Video responses would also be 
welcome. Space is limited in our printed newsletter, but some content could 
also be included, although this may be abridged because of space constraints. 

This opportunity would suit volunteers who wanted to make a one-off 
contribution to the website or those interested in an ongoing role.  

Skills/experience you could develop in this volunteer role include:  

- social media/marketing experience 
- communication skills  
- opportunity to see work published in CPRE Cheshire newsletter 
- charity campaigning experience 

If you would like to find out more, we encourage you to come and meet us at 
the volunteering fair on the morning of Friday 14th February, email us 
(becca,nelson@cprecheshire.org.uk ), contact us via the website 
(www.cprecheshire.org.uk)  or send us a message on facebook 
(https://www.facebook.com/CPRECheshire ) for more information. 

 


